
Pastor: Rev. Paul Treacy 

Parochial Vicar:   

Rev. Michael Barsness 

Deacon: Larry Lawinger 

 

PARISH OFFICE 

9100 93rd Avenue North 

Brooklyn Park, MN 55445 

Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Email: churchinfo@saintvdp.org 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Mon-Wed: 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM 

Thur-Fri:  8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

Saturday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday Eveningñ5:00 PM 

Sundayñ  

Daily Masses 

Monday through Fridayñ8:00 AM 

Holy Day Masses 

As announced 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Monday-Fridayñ7:30 AM 

Saturdayñ3:30-4:15 PM 

Or call the parish office at (763) 425-

2210 to schedule an appointment. 

 

EDUCATION CENTER 

9050 93rd Avenue North 

Brooklyn Park, MN 55445-1406 

School Office: (763) 425-3970 

Email: schoolinfo@saintvdp.org 

Principal: Lisa Simon 

and celebrate our 
Catholic Faith, 

God and our 
neighbor, 

as disciples of             
Jesus Christ. 

Know  Love Serve 

December 27, 2015                      The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph 
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PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Michael Barsness 
(763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  f rmichaelbarsness@saintvdp.org 

DEACON 

Deacon Larry Lawinger 
(763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  dcnlarry lawinger@saintvdp.org 

PASTOR 

Rev. Paul Treacy 
Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  f rpault reacy@saintvdp.org 

COFFEE & COMPANY 

For three Sundays out of the month, there 

is a ñbehind the scenes teamò that serves 

our parish by setting up our time of fellow-

ship.   

These are our Coffee and Company  

Coordinators. Because of their service, our parish family is 

able to enjoy fellowship and treats.   

Coordinators serve about 3 Sundays a year, and would re-

ally appreciate more support. Our goal is to have two teams 

serve each weekend, to share the responsibility.  

Itôs a great way to meet more of our parish family, and be a 

part of our community in a new way.   

If you/your family would be interested in joining a team of 

coordinators as a way to serve our community, please con-

tact Becky for more information: beckyhanel@saintvdp.org. 

COME ONE, COME ALL! 

We are looking for men and women, 

young and old, to help in our parish  

Gift Shop during weekend masses.  

Come before your mass time, and then come back after to 

take care of the Gift Shop.  Itôs a great way to meet more  

of our parish family, have a good visit, and serve our  

community! Contact Pam Rosch for more information and 

training at: pamandbradrosch@gmail.com.  

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF DEC. 27, 2015: 

Sunday: 1 Sm 1:20-22, 24-28 or Sir 3:2-6, 12-14/ 

Ps 84:2-3, 5-6, 9-10/1 Jn 3:1-2, 21-24 or  

Col 3:12-21 or 3:12-17/Lk 2:41-52 

Monday: 1 Jn 1:5--2:2/Ps 124:2-5, 7-8/Mt 2:13-18 

Tuesday: 1 Jn 2:3-11/Ps 96:1-3, 5-6/Lk 2:22-35 

Wednesday: 1 Jn 2:12-17/Ps 96:7-10/Lk 2:36-40 

Thursday: 1 Jn 2:18-21/Ps 96:1-2, 11-13/Jn 1:1-18 

Friday: Nm 6:22-27/Ps 67:2-3, 5-6, 8/Gal 4:4-7/ 

Lk 2:16-21 

Saturday: 1 Jn 2:22-28/Ps 98:1-4/Jn 1:19-28 

Next Sunday: Is 60:1-6/Ps 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-13/ 

Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR DEC. 28ñJAN. 3, 2016 

Monday 8:00 AM À Cathy Joos 

Tuesday 8:00 AM À Edgar & Muriel Babler 

Wednesday 8:00 AM À Cathy Goth 

Thursday 8:00 AM Salazar Family 

 5:00 PM Parishioners 

Friday             10:00 AM À Lionel Spaniol 

Saturday 5:00 PM À Marshall Collette  

Sunday 7:30 AM À Irene Dunham  

 9:00 AM Parishioners  

                       11:00 AM À Dolores & Harold Hensel 

 

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION  

THIS WEEK 

Jan. 1 is the Solemnity of Mary, Holy Moth-

er of God.  Mass will be celebrated  

at 5 PM on Thursday, Dec. 31 and  

at 10 AM on Friday, Jan. 1. 

PARISH OFFICE CLOSED THIS TUESDAY & FRIDAY 

The parish office  

will be closed on Tuesday  

for Facilities Maintenance,  

and also on Friday for  

New Yearôs Day. 

PERPETUAL EUCHARISTIC 

ADORATION 

The best present you can give  
yourself and the Lord this  

Christmas season is to come  
spend time with Him.  

O COME LET US ADORE HIM! 

Adorers are needed for these times: 

Sunday:  1 AM, 2 AM, 3 AM,  

   4 AM, 2 PM 

Tuesday:  2 PM, 4 PM,  7 PM, 

     10 PM 

Wednesday: 1 PM, 3 PM 

Thursday: 1 AM, 1 PM, 6 PM 

Friday:  Midnight, 3 PM, 4 PM, 

 5 PM, 10 PM, 11 PM 

Saturday: 4 AM, 7 AM, 11 AM, 

     3 PM, 10 PM, 11 PM 

The hours in red indicate we have no adorers for those 

hours and are in urgent need.  

Please call JoAnne Newman at 763-420-4089  
to sign up or to be a sub. 



Â Pope Francisõ current Encyclical on the òCare for our Common Homeó 
Â What do you think òcare for creationó means?  
Â What God created is good 
Â God intends the Earth and its goods for all  
Â People have a responsibility to respect ð not exploit - the environment 
Â Pollution threatens the health of all 
Â The Earthõs resources are limited and we need to conserve them 
Â The environmental crisis is an ethical one 
Â We need to learn more about the meaning and implications of caring for creation 
Â Challenges we face in caring for creation are  

connected to poverty 
Â Earth has its own God-given purpose, apart from human use 
Â Ensuring that our brothers and sisters living in poverty  

are able to adapt to unfolding climate change 
 

This eight -week session will begin on  
Wednesday, January 27, 2016  
at 6:30pm in the Parish Office lounge.  
For registration and sign up, please contact  
Okey Anyanwu at: 763 -762-7417;  
Email: okey@saintvdp.org  



Worship 

DIRECTOR OF WORSHIP 

Stephen Barnhart 
Phone: (763) 762-7414 

Emai l :  stephenbarnhart@saintvdp.org 
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COMPUTER TECH MINISTRY RENEWAL 

We are planning to renew our Computer Tech Ministry here 

at the parish. We need volunteers to operate the church 

PowerPoint presentations during our Masses. At this time 

we are especially looking to re-populate our roster with 

those who have previous experience in this ministry. Please 

contact Jacob Benda at jacobbenda@saintvdp.org and indi-

cate which mass you prefer to attend. If you are in the 5
th
 

grade or higher and would like to become involved, please 

contact Jacob at (763) 762-7416 to set up training. 

DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Dr. Jacob Benda 
Phone: (763) 762-7416 

Emai l :  jacobbenda@saintvdp.org 
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    L I T U R G I C A L  R O L E S 

FOR THURSDAY, DEC. 31 & FRIDAY, JAN. 1: 

GIFT SHOP 

 5:00 pm Bob & Susan McCaffrey 
 7:30 am Joni Marshall & Ellie Schmeltzer 
 9:00 am Sharon Callinan & Evie Taylor 
 11:00 am Peter & Mary Crego 

 EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS 

 5:00 pm Betty Bartos, Kay Commers, Amy Hagen, Sue Kuske, 
Jennifer Newman, Dave Quady, James & Jen Vettel 

 7:30 am Donna Anderson, Carl & Donna Crimmins, Tom 
Heltemes, Shirley Ostendorf, CJ Reed 

 9:00 am Vicki Bilbro, Wendy Carmon, Jay & Judy Jacobi, 
Lana Jones, LaVonne Martinez, Joel Salzer, Jinessa Tietz 

 11:00 am Chris Ayika, Ann Bergmann, Lorena Carter, Carol 
Hammer, Matthew Kenney, Kevin  
Landman, JoAnn Lawinger,  
Dave Whatmuff 

WELCOME  
CENTER 

 5:00 pm Patricia Reuter 
 7:30 am Janet Ardolf 
 9:00 am Shirley Homan 
 11:00 am Donna Nelson 

MUSICIANS 

 5:00 pm Resound 
 7:30 am Laurie Murphy 
 9:00 am Devotion 
 11:00 am Exaltation 

FOR SATURDAY, JAN. 2 & SUNDAY, JAN. 3: 

PRESIDERS 

 5:00 pm Fr. Michael Barsness 
 7:30 am Fr. Paul Treacy 
 9:00 am Fr. Paul Treacy 
 11:00 am Fr. Michael Barsness 

PRESIDERS 
 5:00 pm Fr. Paul Treacy 
 10:00 am Fr. Michael Barsness 

SERVERS 

 5:00 pm Cristin Curwick, Josh Hadzima, Clara & Eoin Keran  
(Incense will be used.) 

 10:00 am Adamson Novak, Will Brands 
(Incense will be used.) 

 EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS 

 5:00 pm Barb Curwick, Jay & Kathy Frazer,  

Cathy Hadzima, Rebecca Keran,  
Bob & Susan McCaffrey, Nicky Witters 

 10:00 am Chris Ayika, Carol Hammer, Dorothy Malone,  
Tom McMullen, Erica Novak,  
Judy Randall, Jeanette Rem,  
Don Waletzko 

LECTORS 

 5:00 pm Dave Suman & Dawn Lewandowski 
 10:00 am Don Waletzko & Judy Randall 

SERVERS 

 5:00 pm Katie Adams, Abigail Hagen, Michael Watson 
(Incense will be used.) 

 7:30 am Kristina Reed, Matthew Mrosla, Ben Weber 
(Incense will be used.) 

 9:00 am Erica Cotter, Jackson Carmon, Nathan Ward 
(Incense will be used.) 

 11:00 am Hayden Lovelace, Ikemonso Ayika, Tyler McConnell 
(Incense will be used.) 

LECTORS 

 5:00 pm Paul Berendes, Lisa Capistrant 
 7:30 am Barb Pierce, Tom Heltemes 
 9:00 am Jim Litwin, Julia Heath 
 11:00 am Kevin Landman, Steve Broste  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜΥ  ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƴ !ƭǘŀǊ {ŜǊǾŜǊ  
ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ŦƻǊ 
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ƳƻǊŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜΗ 

Do you feel that God may be 
calling you to serve in  

Liturgical ministry? 
We are currently in need of volunteers for several of  

the Liturgical Ministries here at St. Vincent de Paul.   

We are in need of more Ushers, Lectors, and  

Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist. 

Men and women who serve in these ministries  

must be Baptized and Confirmed Catholics.  

They should be persons who sincerely try to live the 

Gospel message in their communal and individual lives.  

They should faithfully participate in the Sunday  

Eucharist and with Godôs grace  

in every aspect of their lives. 

If you feel that you may be called to serve in one or 

more of these vital ministries, please contact the  

Parish Office at (763) 425-2210 or e-mail  

Steve Barnhart at: ministrypreferences@saintvdp.org. 



PASTORAL MINISTER 

Margaret Schauer 
Phone: (763) 762-7410 

Emai l :  margaretschauer@saintvdp.org 

PROJECT RACHEL: FOR MEN & WOMEN 

Men experience many of the same painful 

emotions as women after abortion, but they 

often mistakenly believe their feelings are un-

warranted. Without an outlet, men may feel 

withdrawn, depressed or emotionally volatile. 

The pain of abortion affects all involved, both 

women and men. We can help.  

Contact Project Rachel for confidential individual referrals. 

651-291-4515 or e-mail: respectlife@archspm.org. 

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR FUNERAL LUNCH DISHES  

We have placed empty dishes in the small 

kitchen located behind the coat room. 

Please pick up your dish in a timely fash-

ion so as to keep the ñcollectionò of dishes 

to a minimum. Again, thank you for your 

continued support in our funeral lunch 

ministry. Your time and talent are greatly appreciated! 

PARISH PRAYER LINE 
 

Prayer is the cornerstone of our faith. 
It is our communication with our Lord 
and God. St. Vincent de Paul Church 
has several avenues for us to use to 
be supported in prayer and to pray 

for the needs of others. 

Chapel List - There is a book in the 
Chapel for individuals to write down 
prayer concerns. People visiting the 
Chapel on their own, or as part of Perpetual Adoration, are en-

couraged to pray for those petitions entered in the book. 

Petitions - If you are experiencing a serious medical problem, you 
may call the parish office and request to be included in the pray-
ers. The request should be received by Noon on Friday to be in-

cluded in that weekend's Masses. 

Parish Sick List - If you have a serious or potentially life threaten-
ing illness, you may call the parish office and ask that your name 
be placed on the Parish Sick List that is included in the bulletin. 
Your name will remain on the list for four weeks. If you wish, you 
may extend that time by calling the office at the end of four 

weeks. This list is limited to parishioners. 

Prayer Request Line Ministry - We have a great number of  
parishioners involved in the Prayer Request Line Ministry.  
Their ministry within the church is to pray for the special needs of 
others. Prayers may be for anyone, or any needs. Only first 

names will be used, except when someone has died.  

You donõt need to include a name with a prayerñyou can simply 
list a person as a friend, relative, or by the need/situation. How-
ever, to respect othersõ privacy when requesting a prayer for 
someone else, please ask their permission first, especially if you 

are going to use their name. Health problems, relationships, family 
conflict, safe travel, marriage, comfort for the dying, emotional 
support, housing, legal issues and spiritual guidance are some of 

the needs that we pray for. 

To submit prayers or become a member of the Prayer Line,  
go to saintvdp.org, click on òBe Involvedó, click on òPrayó,  
then choose òPrayer Lineó from the menu on the left. 

Prayer requests are passed on to members by e-mail or by tele-
phone for those who do not have computers. When you receive 

your list of prayer requests, you pray as it fits into your day.  

We do ask that you keep all prayer requests confidential. Any 
and all of these avenues of prayer are available to parishioners 
at any time. We hope you will take advantage of these opportu-

nities.  

Outreach 

w w w . s a i n t v d p . o r g 
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VOTIVE CANDLES 

We have a wonderful team of ñVotive 

Angelsò that clean, replace, and take 

care of the votive candles by the Blessed 

Mary and St. Joseph votive areas.  

These ñAngelsò are responsible for the upkeep of these 

candles. We ask that no one but these ñAngelsò take care of 

these candles.  

For fire safety, please do not extinguish, move, or replace 

another personôs lighted candle. Thank you. 

DIR. OF PASTORAL & SOCIAL OUTREACH 

Okey Anyanwu 
Phone: (763) 762-7417 

Emai l :  okey@saintvdp.org 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE ROSARY 

Join fellow parishioners for the Rosary each 

morning in the Chapel at 7:30 AM. We will 

pray for a special intention specific to the 

dignity of life every first Friday.  

On Friday, Jan. 1 we will pray for the home-

bound, aged, and those without families. If you are unable 

to attend, please remember our intention this month in your 

prayers. 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF 

OUR PARISH IN YOUR PRAYERS:   

Irene Gleason, Richard Scherber,  

Evan Steeves, Jim Holm,  

Madonna Ruone, Betty Rumrey,  

Rich Grugal, Ed Kauffmann, Steve Kane, Alfred Smith,  

Sylvia Ditter, Cole McDonough, Bob Burks, Darlene Loef-

fler, Darlene Gross, Danny Kroll, and Rita Goth. 

To submit prayers or become a member of the Prayer Line,  
go to saintvdp.org, click on òBe Involvedó, click on òPrayó,  
then choose òPrayer Lineó from the menu on the left. 

mailto:respectlife@archspm.org
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DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION  

Chuck Pratt  
Phone: (763) 762-7407 

Emai l :  char lesprat t@saintvdp.org 

FAITH FORMATION RESOURCE COOR. 

Erika Novak 
Phone: (763) 762-7368 

Emai l :  er ikanovak@saintvdp.org 

SUNDAY SCHOOL COORDINATOR 

Kim Ordner 
Phone: (763) 762-7369 

Emai l :  kimordner@saintvdp.org 

JR./SR. HIGH FAITH FORMATION COOR. 

Nichole Chang 
Phone: (763) 762-7370 

Emai l :  nicho lechang@saintvdp.org 

ELEMENTARY FAITH FORMATION COOR. 

Mary Ann Marschall 
Phone: (763) 762-7406 

Emai l :  maryannmarschal l@saintvdp.org 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 

Lisa Simon 
Phone: (763) 425-3970,  ext .  104 

Emai l :  l isas imon@saintvdp.org 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

Â Adult/Teen: How are you, too, 
called to our Fatherõs house?  

Â Child: Why is it important to obey 
your parents?  Why is it important 
to obey God? 

Please take some time today to discuss these questions or reflect 
on them in private prayer.   

 ñFrom Lectionary Link by Harcourt Publishers 

PRE-BAPTISM SESSION 

Baptisms for infants and young 

children under the age of seven 

are on the first and third Sundays 

of each month at 12:30 PM. 

Parents are always encouraged to 

attend the Pre-Baptism Session, which is required if it has 

been five years or longer since last attended. The Pre-

Baptism Session is usually held on the first Tuesday of 

every month from 7-8:30 PM, in the East Meeting Room. 

Our next session is on Tuesday, Jan. 5.  

Registration is required for this session at the Parish Office 

(763-425-2210) and babysitting is not available. It is 

recommended that you attend the session before the birth 

of your child. Keep in mind that godparents must be 

practicing Catholics who are confirmed, one male and one 

female, and at least sixteen years of age. 

INSPIRING AND INFORMATIVE CATHOLIC CDõS  

Still only $3 each!   

Available in the display in the Gathering Space. 

 ñMade for Greatness:  

Runway Model Turns to Christò  

Leah Darrow was a fashion model in New 

York City and a reality TV contestant on 

Americaôs Next Top Model.  

She now travels the world sharing her 

unique experiences in the beauty industry. In this presenta-

tion, learn how the pursuit of pop cultureôs definition of love 

and happiness led to a moment of mercy and conversion in 

Leahôs life. 

THE YEAR OF MERCY BEGAN ON DEC. 8   

Great resources pertaining to the  

Jubilee Year of Mercy  

can be found at  

www.archspm.org/mercy.   

Find ways to pray, learn and act in  

response to Pope Francisô call. 

ADULT LENTEN DVD BIBLE STUDY 

In Eucharist: Sacred Meal, Sacrifice, Real Presence, 

Bishop Robert Barron  

offers inspiring insights  

into the mystery of  

Christôs presence in our 

lives as it is given to us  

in the holy Sacrament  

of the Eucharist.   

Bishop Barron clearly explains that the Eucharist is not a 

symbol, but is truly the body, blood, soul and divinity of 

Jesus Christðan intimate gift to us from the Lord to 

strengthen our relationship with Him.   

A six week study offered on Mondays starting on Feb. 8, 

12:15-1:45 PM or 7-8:30 PM. 

 $25/person, offered in our Community Room. 

Register at the Parish Office from Jan. 4-19  

or after Masses on Jan. 16/17.  

Participants need to have a Bible (Revised Standard  

Version-Catholic Edition or the New American Bible)  

and the Catechism of the Catholic Church. 

http://www.archspm.org/mercy
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WINE (WOMEN IN THE NEW EVANGELIZATION) 

WOMENõS CONFERENCE  

The annual womenôs conference in the  

Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis  

is slated for Feb. 6, 2016, 9:30 AM to 3:30 PM,  

at Mary, Mother of the Church in Burnsville.   

With the theme ñMercy: Encountering Boundless Love,ò 

speakers (Teresa Tomeo, Laura Sobiech, Barbara Heil), 

Sacrament of Reconciliation, prayer teams,  

lunch, door prizes, vendors and Mass.   

Cost is $55/person by Jan. 6 and $65 after Jan. 6.   

Register at www.archspm.org.  

A Prayer for the New Year  

Dear Lord, at the beginning of this  
New Year, I  remember that you are a God  

of beginnings and endings.  
You created the world,  

with al l  i ts eternal patterns.  
Winter begins in frost,  

and ends in Spring's thaw.  
Spring begins in new, green l i fe,  

ending in Summer's heat.  
Summer begins in sunshine,  

and ends in Autumn's breezes.  
And Autumn's color leads to the  

white of Winter again.  
As another year ends and begins in our l ives, 

help us to remember  
that you have made a world of cycles.  

When fortune turns to trials,  
or hardship turns to joy,  

help me take delight in the l i fe  
I 've received from you. 

Remind me that I  wil l  one day  
pass from this world  

and enter a new l i fe l ike those  
who have gone before me.  

Amen. 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 

School will resume on Monday, January 4, 2016. 

S C H O O L  N E W S 

IŀǇǇȅ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ {ǘŀũ  
ŀƴŘ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ  

{ǘΦ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘ ŘŜ tŀǳƭ {ŎƘƻƻƭΗ 

CATHOLIC 
SCHOOL 
EIGHTH 
GRADE QUIZ 

BOWL 

SVDP proudly 

sent the 8
th
 graders pictured here to participate in the 23

rd
 

Annual Catholic School Eighth Quiz Bowl on Wednesday, 

December 16. The event was held at the University of St. 

Thomas. Pictured left to right:  Grace Lowe, Alilna Kanayin-

kal, Kyleigh Olmstead & Jack Phenow. 

2016-2017 ENROLLMENT APPLICATIONS  

We are currently accepting enrollment applications for  

kindergarteners for the 2016-2017 school year. There are 

openings in several other grades as well. Our school offers 

a nationally accredited K-8 program. Call the school office 

at 763-425-3970 for more information or to schedule a 

school tour.   
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DIRECTOR OF PARISH LIFE 

Molly Schorr 
Phone: (763) 762-7374 

Emai l :  mol lyschorr@saintvdp.org 

COORDINATOR OF YOUTH MINISTRY 

Kelly Hayes 
Phone: (763) 762-7405 

Emai l :  ke l lyhayes@saintvdp.org 

COMMUNICATIONS COORDINATOR 

Molly Gewedik 
Phone: (763) 762-7325 

Emai l :  mol lygewedik@saintvdp.org 

COMMUNITY AND VOLUNTEER COOR. 

Becky Hanel 
Phone: (763) 762-7371 

Emai l :  beckyhanel@saintvdp.org 

ADULT VOLLEYBALL LEAGUE SIGN UP  

For over 24 years this has been a great way 

to meet fellow parishioners, get great exer-

cise, and continue a wonderful tradition here 

at St. Vincent de Paul. All skill levels are 

welcome, ages 18 and over. The league is 

played on 2 courts in the school gym on Fri-

day nights, generally from 6:30 to 9:30 pm, 

beginning in early January through April.  

Contact Mike or Claudia Price at 763-425-4606, or best at 

mlcaprice@comcast.net, if you have any questions.  

PRAYER SERVICE FOR LIFE & MARCH FOR LIFE RALLY 

Friday, January 22, 2016 

10:30 AM 

Cathedral of Saint Paul 

Please join us for the Annual Pray-

er Service for Life.  

This prayer service  

commemorates the millions of 

lives lost to abortion and the many women and men wound-

ed by abortionôs aftermath. All are invited and  

welcome. Immediately following the prayer service, we will 

walk to the state capitol for the MCCL March for Life rally.  

Groups are encouraged to car-pool or utilize buses, as 

parking is limited. For more information, please contact the 

Office for Marriage, Family and Life at 651-291-4488.  

CCW NEWS 

Stay tuned for some exciting 

speakers in the near and far 

future. Father Michael Bars-

ness, Deacon Larry Lawinger and Mary Treacy O'Keefe. 

Remember that when evening activities are canceled due to 

weather for the Osseo School District, all St. Vincent meet-

ings and classes will also be canceled. 

CCW wishes everyone a Blessed and very Happy New 

Year. As we come to the end of the year, a special ñThank 

Youò to all women who have helped in any way at St. Vin-

cent's. Bringing food or working funeral lunches, helping 

plan and work the Christmas Bazaar, working in the gift 

shop and all the many other ways you contribute your time 

and talent to make this the parish successful. You are all 

greatly appreciated. 

The Council of Catholic Women of St. Vincent de Paul  
parish acts to support, empower and educate all Catholic 
women in spirituality and service. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

MENõS CLUB 

Saturday, January 16 

6:00-9:00 PM 

Cost: $15 

Regan Hall will be transformed 

into your favorite Tap Room.  
  

Come and sample local brews.   

Register online at www.saintvdp.org  

by Sunday, January 10.   

GODLY PLAY 

Wednesday, January 20  

from 6:30-8:30 PM 

This next installment of Godly Play 

will bring the child out of all of us.  

Adult coloring is a popular pastime 

but it has roots in the Catholic 

Church.  Come and color, eat com-

fort foods,and enjoy some adult 

beverages.  Cost is $10 and can be 

paid at the door. Please RSVP to 

Chuck Pratt (charlespratt@saintvdp.org) or Molly Schorr 

(mollyschorr@saintvdp.org) by Friday, January 15.  

WINE, WOMEN, AND  
WATERCOLORS  

(AND ACRYLIC)  

Saturday, January 23  

from 6:00-9:00 PM 

Cost: $40 

Join us for a Paint Pub with wine and appetizers!  

Relax and unwind in Regan Hall as an instructor will walk 

you through step-by-step instructions to paint your own one-

of-a-kind masterpiece. No experience is necessary!  

Price includes all supplies, wine, and appetizers.  

Please register online at www.saintvdp.org by Tuesday, 

January 12! If you have questions, contact Molly Schorr at 

mollyschorr@saintvdp.org or 763-762-7374.   

mailto:mlcaprice@comcast.net
http://www.saintvdp.org
mailto:charlespratt@saintvdp.org
mailto:mollyschorr@saintvdp.org
http://www.saintvdp.org
mailto:mollyschorr@saintvdp.org
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Parish Life & Evangelization (continued) 

    w w w . s a i n t v d p . o r g 

Here are a few of the òofferingsó from the 

childrenõs envelopes received last Sunday: 

Z Caelynñhelping clean the house 

Z Tylerñhelping pick up garbage in the park 

Z Taylorñmade a card for a Giving Tree child 

Z SarahñI picked up and returned a lost wallet 

Z Rachelñdidnõt use Godõs name in vain 

Z Bella/Oliviañpray Advent wreath prayers every night 

CHILDRENõS  

STEWARDSHIP  

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS IN THE BULLETIN 
We thank all of the advertisers who have renewed their ads 

for the upcoming year and also to all of the new advertisers 

who have generously committed to the bulletin. If you would 

be interested in sponsoring an ad for your business or on 

behalf of your favorite charity or organization, please con-

tact Terry Collins at the phone number on the back of the 

bulletin. 

As a reminder, we ask that all of 

our parishioners utilize these 

wonderful advertisers whenever 

possible. Please use the bulle-

tin as a resource whenever you 

are in need of products or ser-

vices. Please let them know we  

truly appreciate their loyal  

support of our weekly bulletin.  

It is their generosity that provides the weekly bulletin at little 

or no cost to our parish. 

KEEP UP WITH THE LATEST NEWS  
IN OUR ARCHDIOCESE AT:  
THECATHOLICSPIRIT.COM 


